Vision:

Pittsville School District’s Vision and Mission:

Expecting Excellence and Innovation, Honoring Legacy, and Embracing Partnerships

Mission:

Expecting Excellence and Integrity from all, developing Innovative students, strengthened
through Partnerships with parents and the community.

1. Student and Staff Learning:

a.

Parent-teacher conferences are a virtual event for the first time ever. The PHS
faculty has learned how to use new features in the Google Calendar to post
available time slots where parents can access and choose a time that works for
their schedules. Because of the use of technology, teachers are reporting that they

have more scheduled conferences than ever before at the HS.

2. Innovation and Recognition:

a.

The PHS faculty has been very supportive of one another during these unusual
pandemic times. They have been generous with their time, and lifted one another
up, as they cover each other’s classes to keep the school afloat.

The PHS faculty came together to host our first live term assembly on November
4th. There were more than 50 attendees at the live event as the fall extracurricular
activities, AP test - takers from the spring, honor roll, and perfect attendance
students were recognized.

Congratulations to Zoe Hale for completing over 120 Mobile Mind learning
sessions, and earning Level 1 and 2 Google Certified Educator certification.

In Term 1, there were eight students with perfect attendance. In this flexible

definition of attendance, we considered any student who was physically present



for their cohort, checked in to classes on the off days with fidelity, and if absent,
had a valid excused absence.

e. The PHS High Honor Roll, which are students earning a 3.5 - 4.0 for the Term,
consisted of seven freshmen, 15 sophomores, six juniors, and 18 seniors.

f. The PHS Honor Roll, which are students earning 3.00 - 3.49 for the Term,
consisted of seven freshmen, eight sophomores, 10 juniors, and eight seniors.

3. Looking Ahead:

a. We are celebrating the fact our school has remained open for face to face
instruction because of the diligence of mask-wearing, distancing, quarantine upon
notice and cooperation of the community to stay home when someone in the
home is not feeling well. The PHS faculty continues to grow and learn how to
navigate teaching and learning in this new environment and, while challenges and
opportunities for growth still remain, we are thrilled that our dedication to the
students of PHS is evident with the percentage of successful students as shown by

our honor rolls and attendance.



